
Stage 3 Fundraiser 

Friday 13 March 2020 

Students are encouraged to 
wear mufti to school and bring   

a gold coin donation. 
 

This is a Student Lead initiative 
to help reduce the cost of the 
Canberra Excursion to families. 

 
Please support our wonderful 

Year 5 and 6 students who are 
looking forward to their  

Term 3 camp.  
 

*Please note students must wear enclosed shoes 
and sun protective clothing including a broad 

rimmed hat.  
No singlets, mid drifts or revealing clothes. 


